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Oldbury Park Primary School

 


Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA
Tel: 01905 424878
Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 
                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce
Tuesday 11th December

Dear Parent / Carer

We have now finalised the timetable for After-School Clubs next term.  Sadly, we have had to reduce the number of sports clubs, run by District Sports, from eight to five.  This is due to the fact the number of attendees was too low to make some clubs viable in the Autumn Term.  This was hugely disappointing as in the Summer Term, 2018, the attendances for clubs were at an all-time high.  As a school, we are very keen to ensure that the children have as many wonderful opportunities as possible and sport is certainly part of this.  We endeavour to provide clubs for a wide range of year groups in a wide range of sports and activities.  It is our wish that in the future we will be able to offer more clubs again.

In addition to the clubs run by District Sports, Debutots will again run and so will the Ukulele club.  If your child wishes to attend any of the sports clubs, you will need to fill in the return form that District Sports has provided. If they wish to attend Debutots, you will need to return the separate Debutots flyer. 

These clubs incur a cost and payment should be returned to school in a clearly marked envelope.  Please ensure that returns for sports clubs (District Sports) and Debutots are returned in separate envelopes to ensure that they reach the correct provider. 

Finally, those who would like to come to Ukulele, need to complete the slip at the bottom of this letter.  This club is free of charge.

This term, the school is able to support families in receipt of Pupil Premium Funding and each child who receives this funding will be able to attend one club free of charge.

Clubs will commence during the week beginning 21st January and will be for 10 weeks, finishing on Friday 12th April.  There will be NO CLUBS during the week commencing 11th February due to parent consultations.  All clubs will again finish at 4:30pm.  Please remember that all children need to be collected promptly from the KS1 playground at 4:30pm, unless they are in Year 6 and have permission to leave school alone.  Please note, this will need to be noted on the return slip for the club being attended, if this is the case.  Whilst the evenings are still dark, please come right up to the hall doors to collect your child, as it is hard to see you in the distance.

We hope that the clubs will be well attended and that the children will benefit from the excellent activities on offer.

Yours sincerely

Mr Tim Williams - PE and Clubs Co-ordinator
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for my child …………………………………Class: ……... to attend Ukulele club on Tuesday nights.  

[
] I will pick my child up from school.

[
] ___________________________ will pick my child up from school.

[
] My son/daughter will walk home after the club (Year 6 only).

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………. (Parent / Carer)
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